
Are you looking for a primary 
school place for September 

2021? 
 

Come and see what we can 
offer! 

 

Heckington St. Andrew’s Church of England Primary 
School would like to invite you to join us for an 

open evening on the following dates: 

Wednesday 11th November 4.00  -  5.30 p.m. 

Monday 16th November 4.30  -  6.00 p.m. 

Wednesday 18th November 4.00  -  5.30 p.m. 

We would love to welcome you to our school but, due to  the current 
COVID situation, we can only offer booked, socially distanced visits after 
the school day at this time.  If you would like to visit us on one of the 

above dates, please contact the school office to arrange an appointment time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We believe that Heckington St. Andrew's is a special place for your child to learn and grow and 
we work very hard to value every individual and provide the very best for every child in our 
care.  Our aim is to inspire, engage and motivate our children to ignite a passion for learning so 
that they can succeed and reach their full potential.  We provide a creative and nurturing 
environment where children can explore, discover and learn through real life experiences to build 
the foundations for a lifelong love of learning. 

We fully believe that a strong partnership between parents and staff is essential and so we 
operate an open door policy and encourage parents to be fully involved in their child’s 
education.   We have strong links with the local community including St. Andrew’s church. 

Whilst academic success is important, at St. Andrew’s we strive to educate the whole child 
through a varied, engaging curriculum and extra-curricular activities as well as encouraging 
interest in the arts, music and sport.  
 

Contact us on: 01529 460633 or email: enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk. 

Please also visit our website at: http://www.heckington.lincs.sch.uk to find out more 
about our school. 


